From: @health.gov.au

Sent: Thursday, 30 September 2010 12:03 PM

To:

Cc: @health.gov.au

Subject: Invitation {o participate in IDC on plaln packaging of tobacco products
Attachments: IDC-Invitation-Paine-Treasury.pdf

Acting General Manager
Infrastructure, Competition and Consumer Division

The Treasury

Dear

Please find attached a copy of a letter inviting you to participate in an Inter-Departmental Committee on_your
organisation's behalf. The original was despatched today.

Regards

‘Tobacco Control Section

Drug Strategy Branch
Department of Health and Ageing
Telephone

"Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain confidential or
legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use or
dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error please
notify the author immediately and delete all copies of this transmission."






